
 

 

				                              Fee increase from September 2018  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you will be aware we have kept our fees as low as possible for the last 2 years, with no 
increase. 
However we now find we are in a position where we need to increase Fees to cover rising 
costs.  
We would like to reassure you that we are working incredibly hard to keep our running costs to 
a minimum, whilst providing you and your child/ren with the absolute best standards of care 
and learning. Any increase in fees purely covers running costs, and increases to the National 
Minimum wage and the National Living wage, Workplace pension costs, rental increases and 
sharp increase in Business costs. 
 
                An annual 4% increase on fees will take effect from 3rd September 2018. 
 
 
New	Fees	from	3/9/2018	
                            Morning   Session         After School Session 
1st Child                             £6.24                                      £7.90 
Siblings                              £5.41                                      £6.86 
 
 
                                              Holiday Club 
 
                               Hourly            Day                 Week 
 1st Child                £3.43             £29.12                   £119.60                                     
Siblings                 £3.02             £26.00                  £112.32 
 
 
As always we aim to be competitive and give good childcare at the lowest cost we can afford. 
 
                                       Thank you for your continued support as always. 
 

Kind Regards 
 

 
Karen Sanderson 
 
Funtasia Kids clubs 


